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This Amendment No. 1 to the Request for Information (RFI): School Connectivity Solutions is issued in 

order to extend the deadline for the submission of responses to the RFI to the 29 October 2024, at 

23h59 CET (Geneva Time). The remaining RFI documentation shall remain unchanged and fully valid. 

The deadline for receiving questions or clarifications is also extended to 7 October 2024 via email using 

exclusively the contact details provided in this document. 

Notice of this Amendment No. 1 has been posted publicly online in UNGM and shared by email with the 

companies that have acknowledged the receipt of the RFI.  

Note to vendors:   

Proposers are requested to provide their response by email to connectivity_procurement@unicef.org 
with copy to Claire Heraud cheraud@unicef.org and Nicolas Joel Nin nnin@unicef.org on or 

before the 29 October 2024, at 23:59 CET (Geneva Time) [Please quote " RFI – School Connectivity 

Solutions " as the subject in your email correspondence].  

Proposers should read all the previsions in the RFI and ensure that they understand and 

comply with UNICEF’s requirements.  

UNICEF appreciates your support in this request.  

  

 
 
 
 

  

https://www.ungm.org/Public/Notice/246849
https://www.ungm.org/Public/Notice/165396

